
Learning Focus
As we approach the end of our history units this term, it's fantastic to see

the children's enthusiasm for learning about the past! History is
important as it provides a sense of the past and an understanding of the

development of various values, systems, and societies.
In Nursery, the little ones have been sequencing photos of their lives

from babyhood to now which starts our locality thread. 
 Reception have been exploring Grandma’s suitcase from Little Red

Riding Hood, discovering how things have changed over the years which
links to thread about how society has changed.  Year 1 has delved into the
life of King Charles III and learned about Queen Elizabeth II and is where

the children first encounter the idea of Power. Year 2 has pondered the
consequences of the Great Fire of London and how houses are now built

differently showing how society has changed over time.
In Years 3 and 4, they've debated whether Alfred the Great was indeed

'great', while Years 5 and 6 uncovered the roots of democracy during the
English Civil War.  Both of these topics, think about the thread Power and

how power can change the way people live. 

Dates
Monday 31st March - 2D class visit

Friday 4th April - 8 am Breakfast with the Bunny
Friday 4th April - Break up for Easter

Wednesday 23rd April - Return to school
Wednesday 23  April - KS2 parents evening 2 - 5:30rd

Thursday 24  April - EYFS and KS1 parents evening 2 - 5:30th

Friday 2  May - 1H class assemblynd

Number Smart Scarlett G 1H

Self Smart Adonis P RD

Art Smart Alfie C 2D

Body Smart Natasha E 5/6E

People Smart Daisy S Nursery

Music Smart Theo J 5M

Word Smart Amelia H 3B

Smart Learner Horia P 6F

Class Percentage

RD 98%

2D 97%

4R 99%

6F 94%

As we approach the weekend, we want to take a moment
to wish a heartfelt Happy Mother's Day to all of our

lovely mums! Your unwavering support for our children
is truly appreciated, and we’re so happy to work in
partnership with you to help them thrive in both

personal development and their formal education.
Just a quick reminder that the clocks go forward this

weekend, so don’t forget to adjust your clocks!
 But no need to fret, as we can look forward to those

lighter evenings ahead.
Thank you for your continued support and partnership.

Thank you to 2D for their

fabulous assembly.  What

a great way to show their

learning!. 

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 3
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Bobby F 3/4M  who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Thank You - Our Asda

Cashpot for Schools raised

£814.  Here is a huge thank

you from us to you for

helping us to buy resources

for all of our children!

Parental Questionnaire
96% parents say their child is happy at school

96% of parents say their child feels safe at school 
93% would recommend our school to others. 
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